October 5, 2022

Greetings from your Information Systems and Technology Team!

Welcome to Cybersecurity Awareness Month!

This year we focus on the theme: See Yourself in Cyberwhich demonstrates that while cybersecurity
may seem like a complex subject, ultimately, it’s really all about people.

All month long we will highlight some of the ways in which you can improve your security habits. We all
hold a responsibility to keep ourselves and the university community cyber secure.

Welcome! New IT Staff Join Our UD Community

We welcomed two new staff members to our team, David Cooks, IT Security Specialist and Josh
Brown, IT Infrastructure Specialist. Get to know a little more about them and their role at UD below.

Get to Know David: Hi, I'm David Cooks. | am the new IT Security Specialist. I am responsible for
developing, analyzing, monitoring and implementing security measures for The University of Dallas. I'm
a recent graduate from Purdue University Global and | have over 8 years of IT experience. | am looking
forward to working with you and achieving the organization goals together. If you'd like to ask me a
question, feel free to email me at, dcooks@udallas.edu. If you prefer to reach me by phone my ext# is
5135. Fun Fact about David: | love traveling. | haven't been to any new places since the pandemic but |
am planning a future trip to Barbados.

Get to Know Josh
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